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Dear Colleagues,

This is a follow-up to our previous email (attached) sent on September 2,
2024, regarding the urgent need ta.create and map ABC IDs for students
from the batches of 2021, 2022, and 2023. As per the Ministry of Education
and UGC guidelines, implementing the Academic Bank of Credits (ABC) is
mandatory for all academic institutions.

Our university is already live on DigiLocker, but there are still deficiencies
in ABC ID uploads that must be addressed. Please ensure that ABC IDs are
created and linked to student records by November 15, 2024.

Once the process is completed, kindly email the status of ABC ID creation
for your respective departments to Dean Academic  Affairs
at daapup@pbi.ac.in to ensure timely completion. Your prompt cooperation
is critical for meeting NEP 2020 goals.

Thank you for your swift action and support.
Best regards,
Dr. Narinder Kaur Multani

Dean, Academic Affairs
Punjabi University, Patiala



